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POSITION ON PRICE-ANDERSON, 2:30 P.M.,
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The Commission met to receive testimony on the renewal of the
Price-Anderson Act. Representatives of the nuclear industry,
interest groups, insurance groups, the State of Wisconsin and
the staff provided views on the Price-Anderson Act for
Commission consideration.

Chairman Palladino requested that each Commissioner submit to
the Secretary within two working days of the meeting date a
statement indicating support or non-support for some or all of
the recommendations in the Commission's 1983 report to Congress
on Price-Anderson.

(Subsequently, on June 24, 1985 each Commissioner provided a
copy of his views on the 1983 report to the Office of the
Secretary.)

The following persons made presentations to the Commission:

Steve C. Griffith, Jr.
Senior Vice President and General Counsel
Duke Power

George Gleason
American Nuclear Energy Counsel

William R. Bechtel, Director
Federal-State Relations Office
State of Wisconsin

Keiki Kehoe
Environmental Policy Institute

Kathleen Welch
U.S. Public Interest Research Group
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Michael Faden
Union of Concern Scientists

Richard Schmalz
American Nuclear Insurers

Joseph Marrone
Vice President and General Counsel
American Nuclear Insurers

Jerry Salzman
NRC Staff, State Programs

Guy Cunningham
NRC Staff, Executive Legal Director

There were no requirements for the staff at this meeting.
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